


 

 
 

 
 
In accordance with the provisions of the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA), we enclose the 
information you requested. We hope this is useful. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or 
freephone 0800 802 602.  
  
Note also that this response (with your personal details removed) may be published on the Fire 
and Emergency website.  
 
 
 
Nāku noa nā 
 

 
 
Julia McCook-Weir 
Manager Information Requests 
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